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| am very concerned about Mulitquip Ardmore Park Quarry moving large trucks
through Oallen Ford Rd / Windellama Rd.

1: These roads are narrow mainly with no centre lines, blind bends, broken edges and not
designed for heavy trucks.

2: More traffic uses these roads now as a result of upgrading of MR92 to the coast,
therefore extra danger.

3: As a member of Windellama Rural Fire Service and fire truck driver | am worried by extra
large trucks on these roads when attending fires and motor accidents etc.

4: The extra noise for residents along these roads is unacceptable.

5: Windellama Public School is located along this route and should not have to bear the
extra danger to children.

| therefore am strongly opposed to the extra truck traffic on o safety and noise

Regards //L% Lyptes /

reason.

D Gurney

Residential Address 1001 Sandy Point Rd, Mayfield via Windellama 2580




